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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As you are possibly aware, as with many schools and other organisations, we are currently experiencing 

very high levels of staff absence which is being compounded by unusual Covid infections. We do our very 

best to ensure we have high quality cover staff available and our own staff are going above and beyond in 

terms of help and support during this difficult time. I can reassure you that we are doing all that is possible 

to ensure the continuity of learning is maintained, but unfortunately the situation is not ideal. 

 

Could I ask that you familiarise yourself with all the Covid guidelines, ensure that your son/daughter is clear 

about the expectations regarding face coverings, testing and what to do in case of a positive test result or 

symptoms. Please follow the link to our website for more information here. 

 

I will be writing to you at the end of term. Hopefully the current pressure on schools will ease after 

Christmas. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mr A Fell 

Headteacher 

 

 

https://www.obhs.co.uk/about/covid-19-guidance-2/

